
 

(920) 739-0331 

 

Email: stbernard@stbernardappleton.org 

 

WEBSITE: www.stbernardappleton.org 

 

Monday—Thursday - 8:30 am—5:00 pm 
 

*Other times by appointment 

SANCTUARY CANDLE 

 

August 17-23, 2025 

In memory of Angela Melvin 

Sponsored by Pat Shoemaker 

OUR MISSION 

Guided by the Holy Spirit and in communion with the Catholic Church, we help people become  
disciples of Jesus Christ by developing a loving, personal relationship with God and each other.  

ST. BERNARD CATHOLIC PARISH 
August 17, 2025 

    Intention 
Saturday 4:30 pm Lucille Warzyn* 

 

Sunday 8:00 am  Helen Mastaw* 

 

          10:00* am Members of St. Bernard 
 

*Will be livestreamed 

 

All Liturgies begin at 8:00 am 

 

Monday—Liturgy of the Word 
 

Tuesday—Mass   Clarence Molden* 
 

Wednesday—Mass   Andrew & Frances  
    Macdonald* 
 

Thursday—Liturgy of the Word 
           

Friday—Liturgy of the Word 
 

  *In memory of 

PARISH OFFICE SUMMER HOURS* 

Liturgies & Mass Intentions for August 16-22, 2025 

PARISH CONTACT INFORMATION 

St. Bernard Staff 
Pastoral Leader: Deacon Dave Denby  
ddenby@stbernardappleton.org 
 

Sacramental Minister: Fr. Paul Demuth 
 

Sacraments Coordinator: Deacon Greg Humpal 
ghumpal@stbernardappleton.org 
 

Business Coordinator: Barb Hoffman  
bhoffman@stbernardappleton.org  
 

Care Ministry Coordinator: Cathy Kulibert 
ckulibert@stbernardappleton.org 
 

Evangelization & Discipleship Director: Debra Lawent 
dlawent@stbernardappleton.org 
 

Young Disciple Coordinator, Grades K-5: Nicki Beardsley 
nbeardsley@stbernardappleton.org 
 

Young Disciple Coordinator, Grades 6-12: Mark Mongin 
mmongin@stbernardappleton.org 
 

Liturgy & Music Director: Sherry Zwicky 
szwicky@stbernardappleton.org 
 

Maintenance Coordinator: Jason Deeg 
jdeeg@stbernardappleton.org 
 

Office Manager: Edna Ulrich  
eulrich@stbernardappleton.org 
 

Parish Administrative Assistant: Grace Schmall 
gschmall@stbernardappleton.org 

The young men and women who went 
on the June Mission Trip to Kentucky 
will show a short video of their trip and 
answer questions about what they did 
and how this faith experience affected 
them. 

 

All parishioners are invited to attend this program on 
Monday, August 18, from 9:00 to 9:45 am in the 
Janssen Center. 



 

Why do we bless ourselves with holy 
water when we come into church? 
 

The holy water fonts at the entrances into 
the sanctuary offer a physical reminder 
that we are baptized children of God.  

 

As we touch the water and then make the sign of the 
cross, we remember that we are “born of water and 
spirit” (John 3:5). When you see a holy water font near 
the entrance to church, remember that it is a sign 
which “recalls the baptismal washing of the 
faithful” (Ceremonies for the Modern Rite, no. 44). 
This placement of the font and our action of dipping a 
finger into the water and then blessing ourselves with 
the sign of the cross are reminders that we are part of 
the corporate Church, a membership that began with 
our baptism and continues throughout our lives.  
 

God invites us to follow through with our baptismal 
commitment, to share in God’s life through the 
communal worship of the Mass. The next time you 
bless yourself with holy water, intentionally recommit 
yourself to “living holy lives in fidelity to Christ” (“Do 
This in Remembrance of Me, Part 1: Holy Water and 
Sacramentals” no. 6) and prepare to actively 
participate in the Mass. 

We will celebrate the Feast of St. Bernard of Clairvaux next weekend, including wine and cheese on 
Saturday evening along with the open house for the new rectory. 

 

So who was our patron saint?  Born to noble parents in Dijon, France, in 1090, Bernard was known for his 
strong personality and ability to inspire others.  Bernard joined the Cistercian monastery at Citeaux and 
later founded the monastery of Clairvaux, becoming abbot of Clairvaux in 1115. 

 

St. Bernard was a co-founder of the Knights Templar at the Council of Troyes in 1128 and helped to 
promote the Second Crusade (1146-1148). 

 

St. Bernard's sermons and writings have had a lasting impact on Christianity. His most famous work is the 
"Sermons on the Song of Songs," which is considered a masterpiece of spiritual literature.  Saint Bernard is 
the patron saint of beekeepers, candlemakers, catechists, and those who are falsely accused. 
Bernard was devoted to Mary, and one of his most beautiful homilies is on the world awaiting Mary’s reply, 
which includes the line “The price of our salvation is offered to you. We shall be set free at once if you 
consent. In the eternal Word of God we all came to be, and behold, we die.  In your brief response we are 
to be remade in order to be recalled to life.”  You can find the rest of this piece at https://
piercedhearts.org/hearts_jesus_mary/heart_mary/annunciation_mary_fiat_st_bernard.htm  

 
 

Deacon Dave Denby, Pastoral Leader 

Discover Jesus 

Live your Discipleship 

Sunday  August 17 
     

Monday  August 18 
  8:30 am Men’s Prayer Group 
  6:30 pm Cursillo - 4th Day 
 

Tuesday August 19 
  9:00 am St. Bernard Craft Club 
  6:00 pm Finance Council 
 

Wednesday August 20 
               1:00 pm Faith & Fun– Middle & High  
   School 
  5:30 pm Small Group Leader Gathering 
 

Thursday August 21 
       

Friday  August 22 
  

Saturday August 23 
  7:30 am Men’s 4th Day Cursillo 
  3:45 pm Reconciliation  
  5:30 pm Feast of St. Bernard Celebration 
  6:00 pm Rectory Open House  

DISCIPLESHIP OPPORTUNITIES THIS WEEK 

"I have come to set the earth on fire, and how I wish it were already blazing!" (Luke 12:49) 
 

The enduring love within marriage can be a powerful example to your children of the way 
Christ calls us to love. Help them understand that this love, whether in marriage or 
religious life, can set the world ablaze with God’s light and warmth. If you would like 
more information and resources to share with your child, reach out to our deacons and 
priest or contact Rev. Mark Mleziva at the Diocese of Green Bay Vocation Office (920) 272
-8293 or via his email: MMleziva@gbdioc.org for guidance. 

DIOCESE OF GREEN BAY VOCATIONS 
Answer God’s Call                Discern Religious Life 

As we worship — indeed, as we 
live — we are surrounded by a 
great cloud of witnesses to our 
Lord Jesus Christ. So we can lay 
aside every weight and sin 
(Hebrews 12:1-2). Welcome. 

https://piercedhearts.org/hearts_jesus_mary/heart_mary/annunciation_mary_fiat_st_bernard.htm
https://piercedhearts.org/hearts_jesus_mary/heart_mary/annunciation_mary_fiat_st_bernard.htm
mailto:MMleziva@gbdioc.org


 

Love Jesus 

Share Jesus 

Financial Stewardship Week 6 
Week Giving through 8/15/2025 
Envelope Collections  .....   $      7,855 
Budget Envelope…….. .....   $    15,673 

Loose Collections  ...........   $         780 
Budget Loose ……………...   $         385 

Fiscal Year-to-Date 
Actual Env.  ......................   $    72,224 
Budget Env.  ....................         94,038 
Env. Over/(Under). ..........   $  (21,814) 

Loose  ...............................   $       8,367 
Budget Loose  .................            2,310 
Loose Over/(Under) ….. ..   $       6,057 

SCRIP  
Sold ..................................   $     20,585 
Cost .................................   $     19,671 
Rebate .............................   $           914 

Join the Choir 
this year! 
Rehearsals are 
Thursdays  
6:30-8:00pm in the 
music room/church 
starting August 28th.  

Do you want to grow in your faith and make some 
new friends while serving in an important 
ministry? Come and see what being a part of the 
St. Bernard Adult Choir is like this year. It's all 
about Faith, Friends, Good Music and even a party 
now and then!  

 

For more information, call or text Director Pam 
Keane cell: 920-809-3867 or email: 
pamskeane@gmail.com 

The St. Bernard Craft Club 
has been creating some 
beautiful pieces for our 
Bazaar  
October 4th & 5th. 
Please feel free to check 
out what we’re doing on 

Tuesdays from 9 am - 2 pm in the  
Fr. Janssen Activity Center. 

 

We are in need of a person who could cut out 
some wood designs for us. The templates will 
be provided, as well as wood if needed. Stop by 
on a Tuesday or email: 
Ournellycat@gmail.com.  
Thank you so much for your support. 

Rectory tours will be given after 
Masses August 23rd & 24th 

mailto:pamskeane@gmail.com


 

Follow Jesus 

 

Our next get together is: 
August 20th 

Our Young People Need Your Support: We are seeing Jesus enter the lives of so many young 
men and women on their faith journey.  Have you made your gift to help our young people? Let us 
see if we can increase our support of this important part of the mission of the Diocese of Green 
Bay, and let’s help our young people say “yes” to a vocation to the priesthood or religious life. 
Make your gift today by mailing in your pledge card, visit www.catholicfoundationgb.org/give  
or call Tammy Danz at 920-272-8123.  

http://www.catholicfoundationgb.org/give


 

Free Lunchtime Organ Recitals: Recitals are held on 
Wednesdays throughout the summer at local churches.  

 

These concerts are free and open to the public.  
Sponsored by the Northeast Wisconsin Chapter of the 
American Guild of Organists. 
 

August 20th at 12:15 pm 
Location:   
 St. Mary Catholic Church 
 528 2nd St Menasha 
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Little Chute	 788-6788

W. Appleton	 738-5660

Menasha	 738-7333

N Appleton	 738-3533

Neenah	 722-1149
vanzeelands.com

Where friends Send friends  
309 Allegiance Ct. • Appleton 

(920) 788-5066 
www.DandMinteriors.com

NORTHSIDE

HARDWARE
1415 N. Richmond St., Appleton 
734-5944  smt@ntd.net 
www.NorthsideHardware.net

Fox Valley Quality 
Cleaning & Supply, Inc.

Bob Cops - President 
(920) 733-3244 Business 
(920) 915-1424 Mobile

5321 Long Court, Appleton, WI 54914

Joseph Porter, Agent
2423 N Richmond St, Appleton
Bus: (920) 830-4080
jporte1@amfam.com
fb.com/192902319518
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Serving All 
People

920-733-1631
1815 E Wisconsin Ave. 

Appleton, WI 54911
www.stjosephcemetery.us

$599

 

Valid at Participating Stores. Expires in 30 Days

LARGE 
PIZZA

For expertise, honesty and integrity the choice is clear
Dustinmschlesner@gmail.com

Dustin Schlesner
President

Cell:  920-707-1423
Fax:   920-815-3379

500 S Story Street
Appleton WI 54914

Wisconsin
CatholicMatch.com/WI

2440 West College Ave • Appleton2440 West College Ave • Appleton
2206 South Oneida St. • Appleton2206 South Oneida St. • Appleton

Latinos ExpressLatinos Express

The Valley’s Most Preferred Funeral Home

537 N. Superior St.� 739-1231

1592 Oneida St.� 831-9905

920-830-6400
carymares.com
CFP®, CPA, MBA

LET’S GROW YOUR BUSINESS 
Place Your Ad Here  

and Support Our Parish!
 

CONTACT ME  
Sharon Boinski

 
sboinski@4LPi.com 

(800) 950-9952 x2978


